
 |Notices to the Bar|

Return Address on Mailings
Notice

Due to recent difficulties with the mail, the U.S. Postal Service will no longer accept mail lacking a return address.
 Please ensure, therefore, that all self-addressed stamped envelopes accompanying court filings include the filer's
 address as the return address.

Richard J. Williams, J.A.D.
 Administrative Director of the Courts
 Dated: November 20, 2001
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